Find related information to help you prepare your letter about freedom of conscience for health care
workers at www.TheEFC.ca/AlbertaBill207

Find your Alberta MLA’s name and contact information at http://streetkey.elections.ab.ca

Sample phone conversation for concerned citizens
It takes less than 5 minutes to call your MLA:
“Hi, my name is [first name, last name]. | live in [name of riding/town/city]. | support
conscience protection for health care professionals, and I'd like my MLA to support Bill 207. It is
possible to protect both patient care and freedom of conscience and religion, and | think the
government should treat both as a matter of priority and importance.”

Sample email/letter for concerned citizens

[date]

Dear [MLA first name, last name],

I’m writing to you because I’'m very concerned about conscience protection for health care
professionals.

No one should be compelled to participate in taking a human life.

| think it’s important for Alberta law to protect the fundamental freedoms of conscience and
religion. Doctors, nurses and other medical professionals must not be forced to act against their
deeply held beliefs, especially when it comes to actions that end the life of another person.

I’m asking you to support Bill 207. This bill would ensure there is strong protection for Albertan
health care professionals with deeply held beliefs. It is both possible and essential to protect

both patient care and freedom of conscience and religion.

Please let me know whether you support Bill 207 and how you will represent my concerns to
your colleagues.

Sincerely,

[your name]
[your address]
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